Swift Asset Management, Inc.
dba Marvin Road Water Company
P.O. Box 8850

Lacey, WA 98509-8850

May 15, 2014

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Director

Utilities and Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: EME 4™ Quarter 2013 Surcharge Report — UW-130290

Dear Mr. King:

This is to inform you that the 4" quarter 2013 EME surcharge report compliance filing for UW-130290
were sent on May 9", 2014 and received by the UTC on May 12, 2014.

Please feel free to contact me at: marvinrwc@gmail.com if you have any questions or need additional
information.

Sincerely,

Elaine Bair



